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Applications for Year 13 students to apply for University of Canterbury 2020 scholarships are now open.

Even with the fees-free scheme, there are still a lot of costs students and their whānau need to cover when it comes 
to tertiary education. Please encourage your students to apply for the scholarships, grants, and awards we have on 
offer.

The closing date for most scholarship applications is 15 August 2019.
Our range of scholarships can be found either on our website or by downloading a copy of our Fund Your Studies 
brochure. If you would like copies of this brochure please let us know and we will get some in the post for you.

For more information and registration here are the event links below for your refence:

Wednesday 31st July: https://nvite.com/universityofauckland/c80d1 

Tuesday 6th August: https://nvite.com/universityofauckland/fc875



FUTURE STUDENT 
EVENINGS

The University of Auckland

Secondary school students 
and caregivers are invited to an 
information evening hosted by 
the University of Auckland.

Come and hear about our 
undergraduate programmes, 
entry requirements, scholarships, 
campus life and more.

Please register your attendance 
online at least 24 hours before 
the event: 
www.auckland.ac.nz/parents

Enquiries to spo@auckland.ac.nz

Owen G Glenn Building
12 Grafton Road

AUCKLAND 
CENTRAL
Tuesday, 13 August 2019
6:00pm

LOCATION:
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For more information you can visit the University of 
Auckland’s website, auckland.ac.nz

Here are the links to the experience days and what 
courses they offer:

Tai Tokerau Campus
- The Bachelor of Education (Teaching): Māori 
medium and Primary teaching
- Tertiary Foundation Certificate: Education and 
Social Work pathway

https://nvite.com/universityofauckland/c0bc5

Epsom Campus
- Early Childhood Education, Primary and Maori 
Medium specialisations in the Bachelor of Education 
(Teaching)
- Bachelor of Social Work
- Bachelor of Sport, Health and Physical Education 
- Foundation pathways in the Tertiary Foundation 
Certificate

https://nvite.com/universityofauckland/f40d6



SPEECH AND LANGUAGE THERAPY EXPERIENCE DAY 2019
 
Find out the ins and outs of speech and language therapy in a day
·       Gain hands on experience

·       Observe clients

·       Participate in speech and language therapy activities

·       Chat with current students and staff

·       Meet peers with similar interests

 
When: Thursday 12 September, 9.30am-2pm
Where: Massey University Speech and Language Therapy Clinic, Massey University Auckland 
(Oteha Rohe) campus, Whareata Place, Bldng 92
For: Prospective students who have expressed interest in Speech and Language Therapy - 
Year 12 and 13 students. Please pass on to appropriate departments
Registration: https://masseyuni.wufoo.com/forms/speech-and-language-therapy-experi-
ence-day-2019/
For more information please email sltinfo@massey.ac.nz or get in touch with your SRA



The POPO Foundation 
Scholarship Programme
The POPO Foundation Scholarship Programme is for Pacific 
students studying Heath Sciences at Foundation Year. 
Applications open on 1 June.
What is Foundation Year?
• Offers a university entrance qualification recognised by all New Zealand universities

• Prepares students academically for their first year of university.

What does the Scholarship Provide?
• A guaranteed place in a University of Otago Hall of Residence 

• A subsidy towards the accommodation fees at a University of Otago Hall of Residence 

• Private tutorials for Physics, Chemistry, Biology and Maths 

• A dedicated full-time Programme Coordinator  

• Workshops focused on developing skills and tools to manage study 

• Mentoring with senior students to aid in adjusting to life at Otago

If you are interested in applying for this scholarship please email pfp@otago.ac.nz
For more information visit: otago.ac.nz/pirssu

UNIVERSITY OF OTAGO

Poutama Scholarships

The University of Otago’s Schools’ Liaison, 
in conjunction with the University of Otago 
Divisions, offers the Poutama scholarships. 
These are fully funded scholarships that provide 
a wonderful opportunity for students of Māori 
descent (entering year 12 or 13 in 2020) to 
participate in the weeklong Hands-On at Otago 
programme, in Dunedin.

The scholarship will cover costs for successful 
applicants to travel to Dunedin in mid-January 
2020, to experience a week of serious fun!

The aim of the scholarship is to inspire and 
motivate young Māori students to develop their 
knowledge, skills and passion for tertiary studies. 
All applications are welcome. 

Hands-On at Otago 
12 – 17 January 2020

University of Otago  
Poutama Scholarships
Applications for the scholarship must be received by  
5pm Friday 13 September 2019 at: 

Hands-On at Otago 
University of Otago 
PO Box 56 
Dunedin 9054

Or email: hands-on@otago.ac.nz

All Māori students must complete both a Poutama scholarship 
application, and a Hands-On at Otago registration form.

If you require some assistance with your Poutama scholarship 
application, please contact:
Grace Latimer
Māori Liaison Officer 
University of Otago
Email grace.latimer@otago.ac.nz



DO YOU LIKE PROBLEM SOLVING?
HAVE YOU EVER WONDERED IF YOU CAN DO A JOB THAT KEEPS YOU ACTIVE?
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN HOW THINGS ARE BUILT?

…COME AND INVESTIGATE A TRADES CAREER AT THE WOMEN IN TRADES CONFERENCE!

From the automotive to the construction industry, opportunities for a trades career have never been better.
Despite the great benefits of joining a trade, women make up less than 5% of tradespeople. Women in Trades 
wants to change that and host events specifically for women interested in learning more about starting a career in 
the trades.

FIND OUT MORE ABOUT:
 The benefits of becoming an apprentice.
 The different trades and their career pathways.
 How to get started in your trade.
 What scholarships and financial assistance there are for your study.

CONFERENCE HIGHLIGHTS:
 Give different trades a go in live activities.
 Meet industry employers and find out about the jobs and organisations available.
 Hear directly from women working in different trades about the challenges and opportunities of a trades 

career.
 Hear a keynote speech from our inspiring Award winner (watch this space!)
 Discussion by a panel of current apprentices, training advisors and employers about apprenticeships, training 

and career pathways.

WHERE: Pro Clima Education HUB, 63 Hugo Johnston Drive, Penrose, Auckland 
WHEN: 3 – 7pm Thursday, 22nd August, 2019

AGENDA: 3.00 - Check in opens
3.00 to 5.30 - “Give it a Go” activities & industry exhibitors
5.15 - Food
5.30 to 7.00 - Keynote and panel discussion
7.00 - Finish

Spaces are limited, don’t miss out! Register now: 
https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2019/women-in-trades-mini-conference-2019/auckland/penrose 

Our events would not be possible without our wonderful sponsors:

Find out more: www.womenintradesnz.com



2019 DATES
 

School Leaver Scholarships
15 June to 2 September 

Accommodation Application 
1 August to 1 October (recommend applying by 15 September)

Online Enrolment 
1 October to 1 December (recommended enrolment deadline)

Open Day
23 August

School Leaver Scholarship Applications Due
29 August

Halls of residence start reviewing applications
15 September

Halls of Residence Applications Due and Online Applications Open 
1st October



Any questions?

Happy to help!

You can either contact Mrs Narayan or Mrs MacKenzie.

Mrs Narayan deals mainly with Y13 students at the Botany Campus, 
she can be reached at: chhaya.narayan@elim.school.nz

Mrs MacKenzie can help with any other senior year groups both at 
Botany and Mt Albert Campus. She can be reached at sofia.mackenzie@
elim.school.nz, on Schoology or through booking an appointment via the 
school office.


